Department of Administration
BUDGET OFFICE

One Capitol Hill

Providence, R.I. (02908-5886

MEMORANDUM

To: The Honorable Marvin L. Abney
Chairman, House Finance Committee

The Honorable William J. Conley, Jr.
Chairman, Senate Finance Committee

From: Thomas A. Mullaney %W/{{ ya /%/ﬂé% ,”f‘/'//,

Executive Director/Stdte Budget Officer

Date: - February 2, 2018
Subject: Second Amendment to Article 3 of the FY 2019 Appropriations Act
(18-H-7200)

The Governor requests that an additional change be made to the amended Article 3 entitled
“Relating to Government Reform” submitted on January 25, 2018. The requested change is as
follows:

Page 67 (of the full bill), Lines 17 and 18, remove the strikethrough of the following
language: “by publication in a newspaper of general circulation in the municipality affected
by the regulation”; and

Page 67, line 18, remove the underlined language “posted on the department’s website”.

This legislative change was made in error and it was not the Governor’s intent to remove the
requirement that notices be published in the newspaper.

If you have any questions regarding this amendment, please feel free to call me at 222-6300.
TAM:sma 19-Amend-4
cc:  Sharon Reynolds Ferland, House Fiscal Advisor

Stephen Whitney, Senate Fiscal Advisor

Michael DiBiase, Director of Administration
Jonathan Womer, Director, Office of Management and Budget
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